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Nursery School Newsletter 

Welcome to our new children and their families.  

We would like to wish a warm welcome to all the children and families 
who have joined us here at Effra Nursery this term.  

The children have all settled well and are using the nursery confidently. 
They are being well looked after by the older more experienced          

children.  

Important Dates:  

Friday 9th February: last day of half term 

Monday 19th February: back to nursery - first day of new half term. 

Friday 16th February: Extended Day early closure @ 4.00pm 

February 26th - March 2nd: Book Week 

Thursday 1st March - Dress up as a book character 

Whoõs been Sleeping in my bedé. Trip 

Trapping over my Bridgeé  

Huffing nõ Puffing to blow my House 

down? 

The children have really enjoyed listening to some 

traditional tales this term. They have been acting out 

and re-telling the story of the Three Little Pigs and the 

Billy Goats Gruff. They have loved chanting the      

refrains and seem to like being the traditional óvillainsô  

- Big Bad Wolves and Trolls - best of all. Inspired by The Three Little Pigs 
we have been doing some building 



{ǇŜŀƪƛƴƎ ǘƻ ¸ƻǳǊ /ƘƛƭŘΩǎ YŜȅ tŜǊǎƻƴ 

Key people are always available to speak to you  

at the beginning or end of sessions. However 

these are busy times with people coming and 

going and our first priority is to keep the       

children safe; so if you need a longer chat or 

want to discuss something confidential please 

arrange a time to speak to your key person   

before or after the nursery day or ask them to 

give you a call. 

We would also urge parents and carers to     

respect each other's confidentiality when 

someone is talking to a staff member as    

sometimes sensitive information needs to be 

given  in the classroom. 

 
Thank You 

We are very grateful for the enormous 
effort parents and carers have made to 

empty wine and spirit bottles for us! 

We are using them to create an                    
insulating layer in the plinth for our pizza 

oven. 

Weõve got enough now, and we hope to 
build our oven when the weather is  

warmer and hopefully drier. 

¢ƘŜ ōƻǧƭŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ƭŀȅŜǊ ƻŦ 

ǎŀƴŘΣ ǘƘŜƴ ŀ ƭŀȅŜǊ ƻŦ ōǊƛŎƪǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿƛƭƭ ŦƻǊƳ 

ǘƘŜ ōŀǎŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƻǾŜƴΦ 

Our partnership with South Bank University 

Technical College continues to develop 

and we are hoping to receive a visit from 

their robot soon. 

Meanwhile Jan attended the collegeõs     

official opening by Prince Andrew earlier 

this month 

Collecting Children Early 
If you need to collect your child before the 
end of the afternoon session because you 
are collecting  brothers or sisters from 

school, please collect them at 2.45 pm     
before  group or story times. 

The children find it difficult to focus if 
parents are coming into the nursery while 

they are listening to a story. 

Spare Clothes  

¶ Please make sure your child has at least 
one set of spare clothes in a bag on 

their peg. If your child is still learning 
to use the nursery toilet they may need 

a few spare sets of clothes including 
pants/socks/tights.  

¶ Please put their name on every item.  

¶ Please include a few plastic bags that 
wet/dirty clothes can be put into.  

¶ Please return any Effra clothes your 
child borrows.  



hǳǊ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ aƻƴǘƘ 

Our focus this month has been on  traditional tales. 

We have: 

¶ listened to them 

¶ chanted the refrains 

¶ acted them out 

¶ re-told the stories in our own words. 

¶ talked about the characters and the setting 

These are all important early literacy skills that will 

help children to develop a love of books and       

stories, and prepare them for primary school. 

The tales have also inspired some other exciting 

activities. We have been building with sand and 

bricks, and using blocks to create bridges. 

Learning at 

Effra 

.ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ .ǊƛŘƎŜǎ 

Building the Brick House 
¢ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ǎŎŀǊȅ 

¢Ǌƻƭƭ ǳƴŘŜǊ ǘƘŜ .ǊƛŘƎŜ 

 

The Three Little Pigs and The Billy Goats Gruff have linked in with our STEM 
curriculum and the children have been thinking about how houses and buildings are 
built, and why we need bridges and how they are built. We hope we are inspiring 

the engineers of the future. 

We will be continuing with Traditional Tales until  the Easter Holiday, moving on 
to  The Gingerbread Man and Goldilocks and the Three Bears. This will provide a 
further STEM link. We will cook gingerbread men and porridge -  a chance to 

think about some science. 


